
 

BOROUGH OF FAIR HAVEN 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE JUNE 1, 2022 FAIR HAVEN SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING WILL BE 

“BROADCASTED” FROM BOROUGH HALL, 748 RIVER ROAD, FAIR HAVEN, NJ.  DUE TO THE 

CORONAVIRUS AND THE NEED FOR SOCIAL DISTANCING, THE MEETING WILL BE AVAILABLE TO THE 

PUBLIC IN A LIVE FEED THROUGH THE ZOOM MEETING PLATFORM. 

THIS MEETING WILL BEGIN AT 7:30 P.M. I HAVE ALSO PROVIDED INSTRUCTIONS ON HOW TO OBTAIN 

REMOTE ACCESS:   

PLEASE CLICK THE LINK BELOW TO JOIN THE WEBINAR:  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84817109784?pwd=dEpBUS94RVhKZG9IeWJrYmprWldVUT09 

 

 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,84817109784#,,,,*234371# US  

 

Meeting ID: 848 1710 9784 

Passcode: 234371 

 

The Shade Tree Commission meetings are open to the public and interested persons are permitted to 

attend and participate in accordance with applicable law. Formal action may be taken at these meetings. 

Any interested person that has questions or requires assistance regarding the Board’s meetings, should 

contact the Commission’s Secretary, Krystie Larsen, via email at klarsen@fhboro.net  or via telephone at 

732-272-4018.   

 

KRYSTIE LARSEN, ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
ON BEHALF OF THE FAIR HAVEN SHADE TREE COMMISSION 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84817109784?pwd=dEpBUS94RVhKZG9IeWJrYmprWldVUT09
mailto:klarsen@fhboro.net

